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Establish Capital Project – City-owned Organics Processing 
Facility 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That a capital project be established in the amount of $22,110,000 to be funded 

through borrowing, subject to a public hearing and intent to borrow report; and  
2. That this capital project be exempted from the 10% downpayment provision required 

for capital projects funded through borrowing as stated in Council Policy C03-027. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on May 7, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. 
 
The Committee did not vote on the recommendation unanimously.  
 
Attachment 
May 7, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 
May 6, 2024 letter from Jory Vermette, The Saskatoon Climate Hub. 


